
Aisling Reilly

Subject: FW: re: DART+ Coastal North Project - ABP-320164-24

From: Clodagh O'Donovan
Sent: 05 December 2024 09:55

To: laps@pleanala.ie
Cc: Gillian Sisk <Gillian.Sisk@arup.com>
Subject: re: DART+ Coastal North Project - ABP-320164-24

FAO Aisling Reilly

Aisling

I am writing on behalf of the applicant (Iarnr6d £ireann) with regard to your correspondence dated 20th
November 1ast, which included copies of the 175 submissions received by the Board in relation to the
proposed DART+ Coastal North Railway Order application. This letter requested a response to these
submissions by 17th December 2024.

We have commenced reviewing and responding to these submissions. However, the timeline is extremely
short (c. 3.5 weeks) and therefore we would respectfully request an extension to the deadline for submission
of this response, to 30th January, 2025. This will allow us the appropriate time to fully review and ensure
that we can address the submissions received and the issues/concerns raised by third parties.

Should you require any further information or wish to discuss this with me, please just contact me as per
below

Kind regards
Clodagh

Clodagh O-Donovan
she/her/hers
Director

Arup
One Albert Quay,
Cork, T12 X8N6, Ireland
d +353 21 422 3289

m +353 87 810 1500
arup.com

At Arup we support a$exible working culture so if you are receiving this e-mail outside of your normal
working hours please read. respond and action at a time that works for you

Connect with us on Linkedln

Follow us on Instagram
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